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February 16,2001

James Thomas, Executive Director
Pennsylvania Commission on Crime and Delinquency
3101 North Front Street
P. O. Box 1167
Harrisburg, Pennsylvania 17108-1167

RE: Proposed Regulation No. 35-26
Pennsylvania Commission on Crime and Delinquency
Constables' Education and Training Board

Dear Mr. Thomas:

I write to inform you that the House Judiciary Committee considered the
Proposed Regulation No. 35-26 of the Pennsylvania Commission on Crime and
Delinquency regarding the Constables1 Education and Training Board at its
February 13, 2001, meeting.

At that meeting, the Committee took a vote of "No Action" because there were no
comments or concerns raised.

Very truly yours,

Thomas P. Gannon
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CC: Robert E. Nyce, Executive Director

Independent Regulatory Review Commission


